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Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Penna. 18088

10 July 1985

Dear Kermit,

Thank you for your letter of 29 June and copy of reception report of 5 June.

I do apoligize for getting back to you rather late on this but the intentions

were goo, I assure.

In your recption report, the other partner is Alan H. Andrews. Other than

that, it was an excellent report and I an happy to confirm that it was indeed

WQKA that you heard.

Enclosed is a copy of our coverage map and a couple of our new bumper stickers.

Thanks for your report and your patience.

Sin erely yours,,

Mark E:Feiock

MEF/s

Serving New York's Finger Lakes Region from Penn Yan on beautiful Keuka Lake.
WQKA Radio 850/100 Main Street/Penn Yan /New York 14527 /3 /5-536-335/


